
 

 

NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 
RENOVATIONS TO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

ROOF, BOILERS, AND PARKING LOT 
HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

7:00 PM 
THURSDAY, MARCH 17, 2016 

 
 
A public hearing will be held for the purpose of providing information regarding the 
ongoing renovation projects for the Elementary School roof, boilers, and parking lot.  
Design Architects Jacunski Humes and Linden Landscape Architects will be present for 
presentation and questions. 
 
For more information call the Superintendent’s office, (860) 873-5090. 
 
 
Dated this 10th day of March, 2016 
 
       Jason Guernon, Chairman 

Elementary School Renovation 
Building Committee 

 
### 

 
 


